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May 11, 2017

Andrew Jupp

Kimley Horn and Associates Inc
7740 N 16Th St Ste 300
Phoenix, AZ 85020

Re: 840-PA-2015
13-AB-2016
Cielo Stellato Abandonment

Andrew Jupp:
The case referenced above was approved at the May 9, 2017 City Council hearing. The Resolution No.

10748 may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office or city website @
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.qov/eServices/ClerkDocs/Default. aspx.

Please remove the red hearing sign as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact me at
480-312-4211.

Thank you,

y (N

Meredith Tessier
Senior Planner



Perone, Steve

From: Vanessa Nunez <VNunez@azdot.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:35 PM

To: Projectinput

Cc: Dennis Haley

Subject: 13-AB-2016 - Cielo Stellato Abandonment

RE: 13-AB-2016
Cielo Stellato Abandonment
36755 N Lone Mountain Pkwy

Attn: Meredith Tessier

Thank you for your notice for the above-referenced development.
After review, the development location is more than 1/4 mile from any ADOT proposed or existing highway facility. As
such, ADOT has no comment.

Please feel free to contact Dennis Haley at DHaley@azdot.gov should you have any further questions. We appreciate
the opportunity to review and comment. Thank you.

Vanessa Nufiez
Administrative Assistant Il
205 South 17th Avenue

MD 612E, Room 302

Phoenix, Arizona 85007-3212
602.712.7184

www.azdot.gov
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contain confidential/privileged information. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
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